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This bill does not represent our state or the people who live and breathe here. It’s a 

disappointment, it’s underwhelming, and Oregon can do so much better than this. I 

support better transit and safety and access for people. I don’t support this last 

minute bill that undermines all the great things about our state. This bill is not what 

Oregonians want or need. 


